
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th February 2024 

Parent Consultations 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to attend our Parent Consultations on the following 

dates: 

 

Tuesday 5th March & Wednesday 6th March (3.30pm – 6.00pm [last appointment 

5:50pm])  

 

We are using the My Child at School app to book appointments which will ‘go live’ 

from Monday 19th February at 5pm.  New parents/carers to the school will be sent 

the relevant information regarding this app. This booking system allows you to 

choose a time that is most convenient for you without having to wait for a response 

from the class teacher. 

 

Meetings will be held in your child’s classroom, this will give you opportunity to look 

not only at their work but also their classroom environment.  Please come into school 

via the main office. We are encouraging you to bring your child to the meeting so 

they can hear the important messages and share their learning with you.  

 

Please note that this is not for parents of children in years 5 and 6 as these have 

already taken place. 

 

If you have any issues when booking your appointments through My Child at School 

please do contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs V Farr 

Head Teacher 


